
 

      March 16, 2020 

 

    

 

 

N O T I C E 
From your Mayor 

 
In light of the President's recommendation to avoid gatherings 

of 10 or more during the Covid-19 Virus threat I am CANCELLING 

the regular city council meeting scheduled for Thursday,  

March 19, 2020. My best wishes for the health and well-being of 

the citizens of Perry and our Perry City Council and staff. Stay 

home, stay safe or rest towards recovery. 

 

 

 

        James A. Huguelet, 

       Mayor for the City of Perry 

 

 
 


